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IGSA	Sport	Term	1	COVID-19	Safety	Measures			
	

General Rules 
 

• All individuals (including staff, players, officials and spectators) are strictly excluded if 
they have been ordered to isolate under NSW Public Health Orders 

• All staff, officials, spectators and students who display any cold or flu symptoms or are 
generally unwell are to remain at home and not attend the venue.  

• Face masks are required indoors when not participating in exercise. 

• Participating schools are expected to ensure that all staff members are provided with 
information and training on COVID-19, including when to get tested, physical distancing, 
cleaning and how to manage a sick student.  

• Parent spectators are permitted at IGSA Sport venues unless otherwise specified (refer to 
the IGSA Sport website).  Attendees should maintain physical distance of at least 1.5 
metres, practice good hand hygiene and engage in routine cleaning and disinfection of 
surfaces.   

• Schools are asked to encourage participants to bring their own water bottle, snacks and 
sweat towels.  Please avoid shared food and drinks.  

• Staff, officials, spectators and students are encouraged to limit the use of communal 
facilities where possible and not enter the facilities in groups.  

• All individuals (including staff, players, officials and spectators) are required to follow all 
instructions provided by IGSA Sport staff and venue conveners.  

• COVID-19 Safe Check-in is no longer required at IGSA venues. Schools or venues may still 
request attendees to sign in on arrival. If a positive case is recorded IGSA won’t take an 
active role on communication around positive cases.  

 

 


